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    PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL 
 
 
Date: April 02, 2024 
 
To: Honorable City Council  
 
From: Law Department  
 
Re: Response to question regarding Commercial Demolitions Using American Rescue Plan Act   
(ARPA) Funds  
 
            
The Law Department has submitted a privileged and confidential memorandum regarding the  
above –referenced matter. Please submit this item for referral so that Council may consider any 
action that is necessary 
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